
Monday, November 19th 
 
Congratulations to the winners of the Fall 2018 NJHS Food Drive: 
 
5th: Mrs. Haskell with 202 points 
6th: Ms. Wypych with 185 points 
7th: Mrs. Govert with 174 points 
8th and Overall: Mr. Gustas with 305 points 
 
Thank you again for all of your support and generosity! 
 
The Science Olympiad meetings will be held today and tomorrow after school until 
4:45 p.m. to accommodate Thanksgiving Break.  Please see Mrs. Guzman if you 
have any questions.   
 
Our Scholastic Book Fair is going on today and will continue through Wednesday in the 
media center.  Students will shop on designated days with their language arts 
class.  Interested parents may shop before school from 8:15 a.m. - 8:40 a.m.  The 
online fair is open from November 16th through November 26th.  There is free shipping 
to Clark using this link:  http://www.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair. 
 
There will be a call-out meeting for parents and students interested in cadet winter 
guard at Lake Central high school tonight at 6:00 p.m.  Please enter the high school 
through door M and turn left to find the meeting in the band room.  This is open to all 
students in grades 6-8, and there is no audition required. 
 
Reminder:  Clark Fundraising forms and money are due Wednesday, November 
21st.  The top seller will receive a $150 Target gift card, second place receives a $75 
gift card, and third place receives a $50 gift card.  For every 10 items sold, you receive 
an entry for a drawing for a FitBit Charge 2.  To be eligible for the prizes, the orders 
must be returned by the deadline. 
 
Yearbooks are available to order for $30.00. 
 
There is no school Thursday and Friday of this week! 
 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/clarkbookfair

